1° St. Paul Pathfinder Unit
Girl Guides of Canada
5201 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

June 19, 2012

County Council

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4

Dear County Council:
Subject: County of St. Paul Rodeo Supper 2013

| understand that each year the County of St. Paul selects a community organization to help at
the Rodeo Supper sponsored by the County, and it donates the proceeds from the toonie
supper to that organization. Please allow the 1% St. Paul Pathfinders, Girl Guides of Canada, to
volunteer at the Rodeo Supper in September 2013.

The 1% St. Paul Pathfinder Unit is in the beginning stages of planning a trip to Switzerland in the
summer of 2014, to visit Our Chalet, one of the four World Centres of the World Association of
Girl Guides and Girl Scouts. At Our Chalet the girls will take part in an eight-day session which
includes such activities as hiking, rock climbing, zip lining, white water rafting, woodcarving,
learning some Swiss German, and participating in international nights with Guides and Scouts
from around the world. Consequently, we are looking for fundraising opportunities for our
Pathfinders, ages 11-14, to help defray the costs of this once-in-a-lifetime trip.

Once again, we would be pleased to volunteer at the Rodeo Supper 2013 sponsored by the
County of St. Paul.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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Deanna Michaels
Contact Guider

1* St. Paul Pathfinders
Girl Guides of Canada
780-645-5439



